
  

ALERT 

Criminal Mischief - Autos 

                            

 
 

On the night of September 28th 2024, unknown perpetrators damaged the passenger side windows of three (3) 

vehicles parked on 60th and 61st Street and 47th Avenue. 

 

These unknown perpetrators unlawfully removed personal items from within the confines of said vehicles. 

 

Residents, please be aware of the following: 

 

1.  According to police reports, these stolen items are the most popular: 

 

 - Smartphones 

 

- Personal electronics—tablets, laptops, iPods, GPS 

 

- Work tools 

 

- Credit cards and identification 

 

- Stereo equipment 

 

- Cash and change 

 

- Car parts and accessories 

 

- Sunglasses 

 

- Keys 

 

2. Don’t give thieves a chance: 

 

- Treat your keys like cash. Never leave your keys unguarded, such as at the gym or at the office. 

 

- Park in secure, well-lit areas. Always lock your doors and close the windows, even if you’re only away from 

your vehicle for a few minutes. When possible, try to park in areas near pedestrian traffic. 

 

- Remove valuables from your vehicle. Shopping bags, tools, spare change, electronics, and brief cases can 

all tempt a thief. If it can be stolen, put it in the trunk. 

 

PLEASE REPORT SUSPICIOUS BEHAVIOR AND SUSPICIOUS INDIVIDUALS WITHIN 

THE BUILDINGS, WALKING THROUGHOUT THE PROPERTY & PARKING LOTS TO 

THE EMERGENCY LINE AT  

 

718.335.8715. 

 

ALL CALLS WILL BE HELD IN STRICT CONFIDENCE.
 


